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From: Fire Prevention Office <fpo@onsetfire.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 4:59 PM
To: creynolds@stonestreetcorp.com; Rich Sniger; Sonia Raposo; 'Tim Fay'
Cc: 'Josh Rosen'
Subject: RE: Fire Dept. Review
 
Good Afternoon,
 
After speaking with Acting Captain Sniger and Deputy Chief Dias, we have found no more issues with the  beyond what
A/C Sniger mentioned for Phase 4.
 
Robert Feeney, Lt/FPO


